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I strongly urge a "NO" vote on HB 2851. Oregon has sufficient laws and penalties to 

address vandalism and violence. Expanding the definition and reach of "domestic 

terrorism" laws is a danger to legal protest by giving greater powers to law 

enforcement. There is a long, despicable history of police powers being abused to 

the detriment of minority political views and minority communities. Please vote NO on 

HB 2851. Thank you. 


